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Anne Savastano

From: Sisters of Charity Foundation of Canton <info@scfcanton.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 12:59 PM
To:
Subject: Thank You!

October 1, 2019 

To Our Community Partners, 

Many of you took the time to respond to our survey, attend a focus group, or speak directly 

with our facilitator as we refine and refresh the Foundation’s 2020 goals. Thank you so 

much for your participation in recent discussions about community needs. Your 

perspective, along with the perspectives of other respondents, has become a crucial 

element of our strategic planning process. 

Rest assured, we’re hard at work turning your input into a roadmap for our 2020 work. 

Before the end of the year, we will share a plan with you that will inform our work over the 

next year. 

We believe in Stark County, and we know you do as well. Thank you for investing your time in this 
important planning process.
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Our mailing address is: 

Sisters of Charity Foundation of Canton 

400 Market Avenue North, Suite 300 

Canton, OH 44702 

(330) 454-5800

www.scfcanton.org 


